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The Undergraduate Council approved and recommended to the Senate the 
following new programs during this school year: 
 

1) Bilingual Education for Undergraduate proposal. 
2) Minor in Sound Engineering arts. 
3) Jazz/Classical Performance Program 
4) Media Studies Communication 
5) B.S. in Environmental Sustainability 
6) B.A. in Sports Management 

 
The Undergraduate Council also approved and recommended to the 
Senate the following changes to existing programs: 
 

1) Journalism/Public Relations Track 
2) B.S. in Applied Health 
3) B.S. in Public Health Education 

 
Sincerely, 

Tricia Coxwell Snyder , Undergraduate Council Chair  

 

 


